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Launch of Learn Local Newsletter

3rd August 2023

Dear Colleagues,

| am thrilled to announce the launch of our brand-new Learn Local newsletter, which has
been specially designed to cater to the needs of the Learn Local sector. It will replace email
memo notifications and will be your one-stop source for all the latest news, events,
important memos and notices, and heartwarming good news stories from across the eight
Adult, Community and Further Education regions.

The Board recognises the significance of effective communication in today's fast-paced
world, and has invested via the Brand and Value Proposition project to ensure effective
communications channels and resources. As we continue to improve the level and quality of
communications support provided to the sector, this newsletter will ensure that key
information reaches every Learn Local provider and sector stakeholder.

I'd like to thank the Department for its efforts in creating this newsletter, the team has
worked hard to make it a publication that resonates with you and reflects the essence of our
vibrant Learn Local community. | would also like to thank providers from the sector that
gave the team feedback during the design phase. Their insights and suggestions have been
incorporated into this newsletter and we are confident that you will find it valuable. | know
the Department would value feedback in order to improve it further.

Kind regards,

W

John Maddock
Acting Chairperson
Adult, Community and Further Education Board

This email was sent to you because you have previously expressed an interest in programs and initiatives of
the Adult, Community and Further Education Board.
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